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I oppose requiring people to go to polling stations again. Vote by mail has worked 

very effectively for Oregonians. In person voting puts an unnecessary burden on 

anyone who works during voting hours, with transportation constraints, health 

constraints or may live in a nursing home, just to name a few. Say no to this 

draconian measure and attempt to make voting more difficult. 


